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We are proud to share Professor Mohammad Khan, School of English and Liberal Studies, is

the recipient of 2024-2025 Faculty Internationalization Grant.

Seneca supports qualifying applications to promote academic partnerships and student

mobility. The grant intends to support Professor Khan's visit to Finland to create a new

partnership and develop a Faculty Led Program Abroad (FLPA) for his students. 

Please read the Global Learning Engagement page for information about Faculty

Internationalization Grant opportunities and application form.
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